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NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 
 

Finance Committee Meeting 
 

March 3, 2017 
 

11:00 a.m. 
 
The Finance Committee meeting scheduled for Friday, March 3, 
2017 at 11:00 a.m. has been canceled. 
 
The Finance Committee meeting has been rescheduled for Friday, 
March 17, 2017, at 11:00 a.m. in room 1013 of the Alameda County 
Office of Homeland Security and Emergency Services, 4985 Broder 
Blvd., Dublin, California 94568. 
 
If you have questions regarding this matter, please call Tom McCarthy, 
Executive Director, at (925) 803-7802. 
 
 
 
 
 
 


